
 

HAVE YOU 

HEARD THE 

AMAZING 

NEWS? 

Another  

Dallas  

abortion 

facility has 

CLOSED! 
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9:00 a.m.  Bilingual Mass at Cathedral Shrine of the Virgin of Guadalupe 

 2215 Ross Avenue, Dallas 

 Followed by Rosary Procession by bus to Routh Street abortion facility 

10:15 a.m.  Bilingual Closing Memorial Service outside Routh Street abortion facility 

 4321 N Central Expressway, Dallas 

 Led by clergy, with special prayers, readings, testimonials, hymns and 

 the Chaplet of Divine Mercy  

11:30 a.m.  Reception upon return to Cathedral  
 All are invited to celebrate the closing of Routh Street! 

11 down, 2 to go! 

SaęĚėĉay, hĚđy 11, 2015 

kaĘĘ Ĕċ rčaēĐĘČĎěĎēČ, kĊĒĔėĎađ SĊėěĎĈĊ & pĊĈĊĕęĎĔē 

celebrating the closing of the pouth Street abortion facility 


